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Wednesday 20th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we approach the end of another 
remarkable academic year. We are excited to share some important information regarding your 
child's progress and the upcoming transition to their new year group. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your child's class teacher has diligently prepared their end-of-year 
report, which will be sent to you on Friday, 14th July 2023. These reports offer valuable insights into 
your child's academic achievements, personal growth, and overall development throughout the 
year, referring to our core values throughout. We encourage you to take the time to review the 
report carefully and celebrate your child's accomplishments with them. 
 
Moreover, we would like to extend an invitation to you for an optional parent-teacher meeting on 
Thursday, 19th July 2023 (5 minute slots). If you wish to discuss your child's report further or have 
any questions or concerns. This meeting will provide a valuable opportunity to engage in meaningful 
conversations with your child's class teacher. To secure a time slot, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher, who will be more than happy to accommodate your request. 
 
Looking ahead, we are already buzzing with excitement for the upcoming academic year. Your child's 
growth and progress have been inspiring, and we are confident they will continue to flourish as they 
transition to their new year group. In preparation for this exciting change, we have organised a 
special arrangement for your child. 
 
On 20th July 2023, your child will have the opportunity to spend some time with their new teacher 
during the morning. This will allow them to become familiar with the new environment, meet their 
future classmates, and begin building relationships that will foster a smooth transition. We believe 
this experience will be instrumental in easing any anxieties your child may have and ensuring a 
positive start to the new academic year. 
 
Furthermore, we would like to invite you to meet your child's new teacher after school at 3:30 pm 
on the same day. This meeting is designed to introduce you to the new teacher, provide a platform 
for open communication, and allow you to gain insights into the expectations and routines of the 
next year group. It is an excellent opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have and 
establish a positive relationship that will support your child's learning journey. 
 
As always, if you have any concerns or queries at any point, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
us. We value your involvement and believe that together we can create an enriching and nurturing 
environment for your child to thrive. 
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Key Dates: 
 

• Friday, 14th July 2023 – Childrens reports to be sent out. 
 

• Wednesday, 19th July 2023 – Parents/carers evening to discuss reports (optional). 
 

• Thursday, 20th July 2023 at 3:30pm – Meet your child’s new class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

  
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 


